RECEIVED

By dehloptoxic at 9:15 am, Jun 19, 2006

June 5, 2006 418

Mr. Don Hwang

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Subject: Former Val Strough Chevrolet
327 34" Street, Qakland, California
Site ID #3035, RO#0000134

Dear Mr. Hwang:

This letter is to accompany the First Quarter 2006 Groundwater Monitoring Report for the
above-referenced site previously sent fo your attention by ETIC Engineering, Inc. of Pleasant
Hill, California.

I declare, under penalty of perjury, that the information and/or recommendations contained in the
attached docwment or report is true and correct to the best of my knowledge.

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Neely of ETIC Engineering, Inc. at (925) 602-
4710, ext. 17.

Sincer%,

Don Strougl

ce: Mr Thomas E. Neely, ETIC Enginecring, Inc, 2285 Morello Avenue, Pleasant Hill, California 94523
Mr Greggory Brandt, Esq, Wendel Rosen Black & Dean, 1111 Broadway, 24" Floor, Oakland, California 94607
Mr. Jonathan Redding, Esq., Wendel Rosen Black & Dean, 1111 Broadway, 24 Floer, Oakland, California 94607
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